
Can you confirm what name and address needs to be on food
products produced and packaged in England from 1 January
2021 for sale in NI and for sale in the EU?

Essentially, because Northern Ireland is regarded as being part
of the EU the name and address will need to be a food business
located in Northern Ireland or the EU. 

The Food Information Regulations in the EU Regulation 1169
(2011) states that the food business is responsible for the food
information. 

The important thing to note is whether the presence of the
address is capable of taking responsibility of the business. 

Food Law
What impact do you feel will be caused on food additives by the transfer to WTO rules?

It wont have a huge impact initially. It will be a case of looking at what the particular food is,
what the additive is and what the levels are, and then looking at the Codex Alimentarius. 

Can you confirm what the
situation is with organic
products produced and
packed in England from 
1 January 2021 for sale in
NI and EU?

On 07/12/20 the EU
agreed with the UK
Organic Control Bodies
that the EU will allow
products from GB into
the EU for 12 months
with the existing logos.

This means that the EU
will recognise the
bodies certification
methodology for the
next 12 months. 

For more information about how EU Exit could affect trading standards,
and to take the EU Exit training course, visit www.tradingstandards.uk/euexit

UPDATE

Will protection for the current EU PGI, PDO TSG products
will still apply in England from 1 January 2021, and if so
where the provision to preserve the requirements or The
Quality Schemes (Agricultural Products and Foodstuffs)
Regulations 2018 can be found?

The origin indications that Great Britain registered with
previously will still continue to be recognised within GB. 

Refer to the Department for Environment, Food & Rural Affairs
(Defra) guidance. 

http://www.tradingstandards.uk/euexit
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-environment-food-rural-affairs

